
ALL SAINTS, HASSOP (DE45 1NS) and ENGLISH MARTYRS, BAKEWELL (DE45 1DA) 
(Holy Ghost Fathers) 

Fr. Hugh Davoren C.S.Sp 
Tel:  01629 640241 

 

e-mail: all.saints.church@btconnect.com 
Rev. John Hague. Deacon 

Website: www.allsaintshassop.co.uk 
 

Last Sunday’s collection: Envelopes £236.21 Loose Plate £105.06 Total £341.27 

Communications Sunday Collection £107.36 
Gift Aid Envelopes are available in both churches for use by parishioners and visitors. Please use! 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation:   Saturday evenings: Hassop/Bakewell: 5.30 p.m.              Hassop/Bakewell on request.      

Week commencing Sunday, 12th June 2011 
 

Saturday 11th   6.15 p.m. Bakewell Parishioners 

Sunday 12th 10.00 a.m. Hassop Antoni Grenfell RIP (S.C.) 

 

Pentecost Sunday  

Monday 13th NO MORNING SERVICE St Anthony of Padua 

Tuesday 14th   9.30 a.m. Bakewell Holy Souls Feria 

Wednesday 15th   9.30 a.m. Hassop Fr Bryan Barnes RIP (J.P.) Feria 

Thursday 16th   9.30 a.m. Bakewell William Moran RIP St Richard of Chichester 

Friday 17th   1.30p.m.. Hassop  Nuptial Mass Feria 

Saturday 18th   6.15 p.m. Bakewell Celebrant’s Intention 

Sunday 19th 10.00 a.m. Hassop Celebrant’s Intention 

 

Trinity Sunday 
 

‘The story of Padley is written in its stones. An altar stone hidden for 350 years, the hearth stones, the steps and 
foundations of a fine medieval manor … they tell of persecution and martyrdom and a rebirth.’                  [Padley Leaflet] 
 

Ministries weekend of 18th/19th June 
 Bakewell Hassop 

E. Ministers P. Peel N. Harney, P. Molloy 

Readers M. Trend, J. Peel J. Byrne, A. Howlings 

Welcomers L. Elliot D. Jewitt, V. Hope 

Flowers J. Molloy  

Counters This week: ASKS              Next week: NHJ 
 

Next Saturday & Sunday we have the annual Mission 
Appeal. As most of you know already, the different 

missionary communities visit parishes to speak about the 
Missionary Church and, also, to ask for your financial help. 

In our Diocese this year, the Bishop has authorised the 

Verona Fathers (also called Comboni Missionaries) to 
visit the parishes and bear witness to our Missionary 

Church. The visiting priest will advise us about Gift Aid etc. 
 

Diary of the month: 
15th Finance Committee meeting at presbytery 7.30pm 

19th Diocesan pilgrimage to Walsingham: we have two 

parishioners going and they will pray for us left behind. 
24-26th Ampleforth Retreat c/o Peter Peel 

27th R.E. group meets in presbytery at 5.15pm c/o Jane 
29th Holy Day of Obligation for the feast of Ss Peter & Paul. 

We shall have two Masses – Vigil Mass (28th) in Bakewell at 
7.00pm and morning Mass (29th) in Hassop at 10.00am. 

(Collection for Peter’s Pence). 

30th PPC meeting in presbytery at 7.30pm 
 

In July: (part of month) 

2nd 6.15pm Vigil Mass in Hassop 

3rd 10.00am Mass in Bakewell: Bakewell Carnival Service at 
11.00am on the Bakewell Show Ground (off Matlock Street) 

5th Wonder Zone for young people at Junior Methodist 
School in Bakewell 

7th Meeting of ABC 7.30pm at FMH 

9th Re-Commissioning of Eucharistic Ministers at 6.15 Mass 
in Bakewell 

10th Padley Pilgrimage: 3.00pm meet at Grindleford St. 
18th R.E. group meets in presbytery at 5.15pm c/o Jane 
 

Mr John Doyle has taught at St Mary’s High School for 22 

years and will retire at the end of this term. There will be a 
celebration in honour of Mr Doyle on Saturday 16th July 

starting at 11.00am in the school. If any parents or past 
students would like to attend, please contact the school. 

From Mike Allsop: ‘Chris and I are taking part with group 
of people from MB Advertising to raise funds for Weston 

Park Cancer Hospital on Saturday June 18th. The walk is 
expected to take about eight hours: I have been fund 

raising for this charity for seven years now and I am very 

proud to say I have just topped the £25,000 mark’. If you 
would like to sponsor Mike and Christine, please let them 
know. There are no forms – word of mouth will suffice. 
 

From the Bishop’s Office: The Holy Days of Epiphany 
and Ascension have been transferred to Sundays. So, this 
year, for example, we had the Epiphany on 2nd January. 
Many of the Faithful were not happy with these changes 

and the Bishop would like us to give him some feed-back 

about our preferences. At our PPC meeting on 30th June, 
this matter will be discussed. If you have any strong 

feelings about these two Holy Days – whether they should 
be celebrated on their traditional days or transferred to 

Sundays – please let Peter Peel know. 
 

Living Ministry – a course in Catholic Formation  leading 
to a certificate in religious studies begins this October and 

continues through to May 2012. Further details and course 

fees available on 01332 293 833 ext. 233. 
 

Give Children Back their Childhood is being supported 
by SPUC. In a recent letter they point out that the sex 
education lobby in Parliament is pushing for mandatory sex 
education in all state schools. If this happens, parents will 

no longer have any legal right to remove their children from 
lessons featuring obscene materials. There is a petition in 

both churches if you would like to sign it for SPUC. 
 

Bakewell ABC Carnival Float (2nd July):  if anyone 

would like to help with the ABC float please contact Juliet 
Peel for more information. The theme is “Jonah and the 

Whale”. This could be a family occasion 
 

Sick and Housebound: We remember Mary Lee, Carole 
Petts, Patricia Turner, Christina Gentis, Stella Clegg, Joe 

Burns, Cliff Mann, Michael & Shirley Plant and Chris 
Holmes. 
 

Anniversaries: – We pray this week especially for Fr Peter 

Devins CSSp (Parish Priest in Hassop) and Bill Watkins.  
Also Mrs Doreen Kelly of Calver who died last week. 

May their souls rest in peace 


